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LAFONTAIN APPOINTED TO WAUKESHA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
DISTRICT 7

Waukesha, WI — Jacob LaFontain was appointed to represent District 7 on the Waukesha County
Board of Supervisors at tonight’s County Board meeting.

LaFontain and his wife are graduates of Brookfield East and have raised their family in
Brookfield. LaFontain has spent his career in the banking industry and currently works as the
AML Systems Manager at BMO Financial Group.

“I want to help make sure Waukesha County thrives and remains a great place to live and raise a
family,” said LaFontain. “I believe in a balanced approach to local government, it’s the duty of
the Waukesha County Board to ensure that the county is providing the services that their
constituents expect, while keeping spending as low as reasonably possible.”

LaFontain will be assigned to the Land Use, Parks and Environment Committee and Human
Resources Committee.

District 7 includes portions of the City of Brookfield and Village of Menomonee Falls as well as
the Village of Butler. LaFontain will fill the remainder of the term which expires in April of
2022.

For more information please contact Sarah Spaeth, Chief of Staff, at 262-548-7001 or
sspaeth@waukeshacounty.gov.
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